Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The deadline for our Science Fair is quickly approaching (May 5th)!  We will be working on finishing the display boards in class, so we need for your child to complete his or her data collection as soon as possible.  I plan to help them work in class next week (April 28-May 1), so if you could possibly purchase a tri-fold display board (any type) for them to use, it would be greatly appreciated!  I know the DOLLAR TREE by Tuesday Morning at the Outlet Center has these for $1.  If you are unable to provide the display board for your child, please let me know so I can make arrangements to get one for them.  I am sending home the display rubric so you will know what data and information/materials are required.  If you prefer to help your child with their display at home, that is fine too.  (If they are not working on their display at school, they will be provided an alternate activity during the work time)  Whether they work on the display at home or at school, all projects will be DUE ON MAY 5th!  We would like to have all projects on display during our PTA Night of the Arts on May 6, as well as on Georgia STEM day May 9.  We will have an independent judging committee that will judge the fair prior to May 8 (date to be determined).     Thank you so much for your support in these projects at home!  

Mrs. Rojas
